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March 1, 1994

Certified Mail
Return Receipt Requested

Mr. Robert M. Bernero, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: License SUB-1010; Docket No. 40-8027

Dear Mr. Bernero:

Enclosed is a copy of the final Preliminary Report: Description of
Current Conditions and Investigations (CCI) which was sent to the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) by letter dated
February 23, 1994. This report incorporates SFC's response to
comments received from EPA by letter dated January 24, 1994.

Please contact me at (918) 489-338G or Bill Reid at (918) 489-3203
if you need any additional information or have questions about this
document.
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Sincerely,
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Craig )(ar in
Dire @or, Regulatory Affairs
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Enclosure

xc: L. J. Callan, NRC Region IV
James C. Shepherd, NRC NMSS/LLDR
Maurice Axelrad, Newman & Holtzinger
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